
 

 

 

The lazy/hazy days of summer 

are here and activities are 

slowing down as many of our 

members travel and spend time 

with visiting families. However, 

there are two July events 

scheduled. 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

6:30 PM: Social with Refreshments 
7:00 PM speaker: 

Back by popular 
demand Matt Culver, 
Boating and Waterway 
Program Coordinator 
Matt will discuss the 
latest on canal dredging, derelict boat 
removal and 
the 
Status of the 
artificial reef 
being built 
offshore. 
Matt 
welcomes 
questions and has proven to provide 

interesting information.  

7:30 PM Brief Business Meeting including a required approval 

for the updated Management Policies of which a copy has been attached. 
These are the policies by which we meet the obligations determined by our by-

laws which are posted on the website. (SEE ATTACHED) 

Regular Meeting: July 2, 2024 
Beat the heat and start the Fourth of July 

holiday with us 
Brevard County Memorial Veteran’s Center 

 
 



Education News: 
 
8 members attended the Boat Handling 
class this past month. The tests have been 
administered and are being graded at the 
national office. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Marine Navigation: Next on the 
agenda will be this introductory 
navigation class. The class will 
cover plotting courses by both 
dead reckoning and GPS. 
Scheduling updates will be 
posted on the website and emailed to members once they are 
confirmed 
 

ABC3: The basic boating course will be 
offered on Saturday, September 14, at 
the Port Canaveral Yacht Club. Successful 
completion of this one-day class will result 
in the Florida Boater’s Identification card 
required by boaters born after January 1, 
1988. Insurance discounts may be 
granted. 
 
Sign-up: registar@cbsps.org 

 
 



Fire UP Friday 

July 19th 

Boating Event 
12 NOON 

Cocoa 

Village 

4 Harrison 

Street 

Come by boat 
where we will 
tie up to the 
public docks 

at Lee 
Wenner Park 

in Cocoa 
Village. It is about 1/10th of a mile walk from the docks to Ryan’s 
Pizza and Pub for then non-boaters, there is free parking across 

from the restaurant or in Lee 
Wenner Park. 

Please respond to: 

Boatevents24@gmail.com 

 Tom Courtney  

407-276-6893 

 

about:blank


 

Boating Events: 
Another successful boating event was held at 
Marker 99 Restaurant & Lounge Unfortunately, 
the weather did not cooperate but 21 members 

and guest came by car and enjoyed a 
great lunch and some creative and fun 
games with some great prizes all 

thanks to our clever hosts 
Curtis and Carolyn Herrin! 
 
 
 
 
 

 
REMINDER: RESERVATIONS AND CANCELLATIONS 
ARE REQUIRED!  EMAIL: Boatevents24@gmail.com 
Tom and Robin Courtney are the hosts of our July 
event.  
 
 

D23 Conference Update: 
Cocoa Beach will no longer sponsor this October event.  
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Due to the resignation of long-
time club chaplain Sandy 
Carlson, an opening has 
occurred.  
Club Secretary Jan Moore has 
agreed to fill the position. To let 
her know of a member in need, 
please contact Cdr. John Gonzalez at cdr@cbsps.org. He 
will have Jan send a card. 
 

Public Relations had a need for a 
volunteer to distribute press 
releases for the up-coming ABC3 
class. 
Carolyn Herrin has agreed to 
take on this responsibility.   
 

 
Thanks to both!!! Members who would also like to be 
more involved should contact membership chairman 
Sandy Schoonmaker. The club can always use help! 
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